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04/05/2021  13:12:452021/1023/P AMEND Dr Rosemary 

Weinstein

Pleased to see inclusion of security device . This would need to be attached to top of garden trellis at No 21, 

but security at rear still an issue for No 21(garden gate only here).

Provision of guttering or other water run off needed on proposed extension to avoid discharge into alley of No 

21.

Proposed extension height appears to be at capital level ( Drawing P2) well above the existing structure at No 

25.

As in a conservation area , would need to retain the freestanding jamb , railings and garden type wall which 

feature elsewhere in Willes Rd.
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